
6/2023Dear Valued Customer.

NISSEI CORPORATION

Sales Planning Department

■Products to be discontinued

※This time, only gear motor will be obsolete earlier. We will continue to supply drivers.

■Transition Period（Preliminary）

Around December 2023

※Please note that the end date may change depending on the orders condition.

■Contacts（TEL）

NISSEI CORPORATION

●Tokyo Office：03-5695-5411 　●Nagoya Office：0566-92-7410 　●Osaka Office：06-6210-1157

●Oversea Sales Office：0566-92-5312

Early discontinuation notice 

Thank you very much for your continued patronage for our products.
 This letter is to inform you of our intention to shorten the period of supplying our spare products.
We originally planned to source them during 7 years after their discontinuation Jun 2021, however,
we had order volume beyond expectation. Therefore inventory of components has become very few.
 We apologize for any inconvenience this announcement may cause and appreciate your understanding.

Series Target Replacement 

All Capacities

APQ Gear Motor All Capacities
GTR-eco IPM Series
Speed Control Type

All Capacities

GTR-AR
BLDC

Gear Motor

AEF Gear Motor All Capacities
GTR-eco IPM Series

Position Control Type


